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12th November 2021 
Dear Parents 
 
COVID Arrangements 
A number of positive COVID cases have been reported to our school this week. For 
everybody’s safety can I ask that all parents notify the school of any positive COVID cases so 
the information can be passed onto the PHA.  
 
If a positive COVID case is reported in your child’s class, you will receive a text from our school 
directing you to a PHA Alert letter posted on our school website. Please read the letter 
carefully as the information will guide you on what actions to take. 
 
If your child tests positive they must complete the self-isolation period. If your child is well 
enough to complete school work during the period of isolation, please note the following: 
 
Home Learning Area 
Please go to the Home Learning area on our school website and select your child’s class for 
all information. Please note, this is no longer password protected. 
www.stmaryspsgreenlough.com/home-learning/ 
 
Foundation Stage – Primary 1 & 2 
Your child's class teacher sets homework for the week and an additional home learning pack is 
available from our school reception, if you so wish. If you are self-isolating and unable to collect 
the home learning pack our school can post it out. This work can be completed during the period 
of isolation and if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher 
or Mr Meehan. 
 
Key Stage 1 & 2 – Primary 3 - 7 
If your child is well enough during the period of isolation, please ensure they complete their 
weekly homework. Additional numeracy and literacy worksheets are available from the Home 
Learning area, if you so wish. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
class teacher or Mr Meehan. 

 
If you have any concerns or require further information on the current arrangements in place, 
please do not hesitate to contact Mr Meehan directly. mmeehan763@c2kni.net 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

M. Meehan 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 
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